
Terms and Conditions

Welcome to MaatangiVastuJyotish.com (the "Website"). These terms and conditions 
("Terms and Conditions") govern your use of the Website and any services or content
provided by Astro Guru Dharmendra Parmar Ji (the "Owner"). By accessing or using 
the Website, you agree to be bound by these Terms and Conditions. If you do not 
agree with any part of these terms, please refrain from using the Website.

1. Website Usage
1.1. The content and services provided on the Website are for informational and 
educational purposes only. They do not constitute professional advice or guarantee 
any specific results. The Owner shall not be held liable for any actions taken 
based on the information provided on the Website.

1.2. The Website may contain links to third-party websites. These links are 
provided for your convenience, and the Owner does not endorse or take 
responsibility for the content or accuracy of those websites. Your use of any 
third-party websites is at your own risk.

2. Privacy
2.1. The Owner respects the privacy of its users. By using the Website, you 
acknowledge and agree to the collection, use, and disclosure of your personal 
information as outlined in the Privacy Policy.

2.2. Users are responsible for ensuring the accuracy and confidentiality of their 
personal details shared with the Owner. The Owner shall not be held liable for any 
unauthorized access or use of personal information.

3. Disclaimers
3.1. The testimonials provided on the Website are personal views and experiences of
clients. The Owner does not make any false claims of guaranteed results and advises
users to exercise their own discretion when making decisions based on the 
testimonials.

3.2. Results of astrological predictions, Vastu recommendations, gemstone remedies,
and Kundali matching can vary from person to person. The Owner does not guarantee 
specific outcomes and shall not be held responsible for any discrepancies or 
variations in results.

4. Payments and Refunds
4.1. The Website may offer products or services for purchase. Users are required to
make payments through the designated payment methods. The Owner shall not be held 
responsible for any issues or disputes related to payment transactions.

4.2. All purchases made through the Website are non-refundable, unless otherwise 
stated explicitly. Users are advised to review the product or service details 
before making a purchase.

5. Intellectual Property
5.1. The content, design, and graphics on the Website are protected by intellectual



property rights owned by the Owner or licensed to the Owner. Users are prohibited 
from reproducing, distributing, or modifying any part of the Website without prior 
written consent from the Owner.

6. Jurisdiction
6.1. This Agreement shall be governed by and construed in accordance with the laws 
of the state of Chhattisgarh, India. Any legal actions or proceedings arising out 
of or relating to this Agreement shall be exclusively subject to the jurisdiction 
of the courts located in Bilaspur, Chhattisgarh.

By using the Website and providing your personal information, you acknowledge that 
you have read, understood, and agreed to the terms outlined in these Terms and 
Conditions, including the Privacy Policy. If you do not agree with any part of 
these terms, please refrain from using the Website.

Date - 30th june 2023
(Maatangi Vastu Jyotish)


